SLVLL Board Meeting 8/2/06
Called to order at 7:10 by Linda Landers.
Attendance – Linda Landers, Cathy Herrera, Kati Adams, Karen Barton 

Minutes – Minutes from previous meeting not approved as we did not have a quorum.
Public comment – none
Fall Ball -  Karen will attempt to contact managers to see if any experienced managers want to put on the Fall Ball program. We will need to do a registration for Fall Ball. Kati mentioned that we might want to preregister players at Fall Ball for the upcoming Little League season.  Per Karen’s request, Kati explained what the Fall Ball program entailed.  We will need to find someone to head the program and then send postcards. We should also send out a flyer to the elementary schools.
General Meeting  - September 20, 2006
Kati suggested we have presidential nominations at our next meeting, September 6. 

Nominations would be in order for the vote on September 20. 
Karen will have calendars for all members at the General Meeting. The calendars will include fixed dates as well as agenda items.

We will need to submit an add to newspaper before the general meeting (10 days prior for the Sentinel and 7 days for the Valley Press.
We should discuss raising registration fees. We have not raised them in approximately 4 years. Cathy said that we will need to do an actual budget so that we can figure out how much we should charge for registration. Cathy will be working with Judy on this. 

Snack Bar
Kati suggested that we get the Snack Bar cleaned up, the Peps machine turned off. We should have the ice machine serviced before next season. 

Registration -  October registration dates will be 10/25 at BCE and 10/28 at the SLE Multipurpose room. Times will be: 10/25 from 6pm-8pm, 10/28 from 10am-12noon.
General Discussion

Linda, Kati, Cathy and Karen (the only board members present) had a general discussion on things for the next season. 

We would like to see the feedback from parents. 

We would like to see more managers and coaches at the board meetings. 

We will need a Ground Rules Committee. It was suggested that Linda set dates for voting on committee recommendations. We should select the committee at the Sept 6 board meeting.

We should have a procedure in place for alternate All Stars for next season.

Phil Adams made a late appearance to the board meeting.

Kati Adams announced her resignation as Vice President.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:27PM
